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I urge you to vote no on SB 243.  This bill is another in a long list of bills that violates 

our rights as gun owners who are law abiding and responsible citizens. The federal 

government and the Oregon state government already have enough rules on the 

book when it comes to firearms and concealed carry license holders. We as firearm 

owners are responsible and law abiding.  This bill will not fix current gun crimes 

committed in the state of Oregon.  All this bill will do is restrict the rights of law 

abiding and responsible gun owners.  The state of Oregon would be more effective if 

it enforced the gun laws already on the books when it comes to crimes committed in 

Oregon with firearms. This bill violates our rights in the United States Constitution 

and the Oregon state constitution.    


